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_ERRATA MEMORANDUM 

Date: October 5, 2021 

  

To: Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

  

From: Jacquelyn M. Nickerson, Management Analyst II 

  

CC: Melanie Beretti, HCD Housing and Special Programs Services Manager 

  

Subject: Agenda Item No. 9 – Fort Ord Resource Management Plan and Funding 

  

 

Staff has provided a report and attachments to the Board of Supervisors (Board) for the October 5, 2021 

Board of Supervisors hearing.  

 

The report provides an update on the County’s process into the County Habitat Resource Management 

Plan (RMP), discusses the funding related to the Monterey Peninsula College and requests Board input 

on the Public Participation Plan. In the report, staff states the County has met with the California 

Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW). However, staff would like to correct this statement as the 

kick-off meeting that occurred between the County and its consultant only included the U.S. Fish and 

Wildlife (USFW) and the Bureau of Land Management. As the County continues to have meetings with 

stakeholders, the community and other agencies, CDFW will be included as a part of those efforts.  
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